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Columbus Partner Applauds Ohio Program for Helping Provide
Employment for Those in Treatment for Opioids

News

12.31.18 

In a Columbus Business First article, Bob Robenalt, a partner in the Columbus office, highlighted an

Ohio Bureau of Workers' Compensation program as a positive workforce strategy. The program,

designed to help people in treatment for opioid use find stable employment, is a win-win that

provides recovering addicts a second chance and helps them become part of the solution for

employers who face a tight labor market.

To read the article, visit Columbus Business First (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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